
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 

A PG notice has been sent on 26 January 2023 to inform you of your child’s/ward’s class participating in 

the MOE-NIE motivational intervention programme to uplift low-progress learners. 

 

As mentioned, the aim of this programme is to help clarify students’ future possible selves, identify 

strategies to achieve them, and help students see the links between what they are doing at school now 

and their future. Specifically, the intervention aims to promote low-progress students’ school 

motivation, achievement, and well-being. 

 

This programme will commence in Term 2 and will take place on Tuesdays. Your child/ward will be 

expected to attend the sessions. 

 

The schedule of the sessions is also attached for your reference. 

 

We hope that the programme will be beneficial to your child/ward in enhancing their school motivation, 

engagement in learning and better psychological well-being. 

 

For clarifications, you may contact me via email or at Tel: 6443 6848. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in working with us.   

 

File attachments 

Schedule of MOE-NIE motivation intervention programme in Term 2.pdf (115.56 KB) 

 

 


